Abwatimun Goigpany uf Aanerica

S20 NORTH MICHISAN AVENUE

. December 19, 1938

Mr. Grote Reber
212 West Seminary Avenue
Wheaton, Illinois

Dear lir. Reber:

We appreciste very much your letter of December
17, end will be glad to write you more completely as
soon as we are sble fto work out any suggestlions re-
garding your proposed cone and drum.

Very truly yours,

ALUMINUM COMPANY OF ANE RICA

ROSWELL B, WHIDDEN
Locel 8sles Manager
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